ASHMONT SECONDARY SCHOOL

DIVERSIFIED IN CULTURE
UNITED IN EDUCATION

March 16™ 2011

To: County Council

| am very pleased to inform you that our High School Senior Boy’s basketball team won Zones on
Saturday March 12™, 2011. As a result, they have qualified for basketball Provincials being held in
Calgary, Alberta on March 17, 18" 19" 2011. We are very proud of our students and coaches to

persevere and qualify for this grand sporting event.

The costs involved with transportation, accommodations, food and release time are very large.
Therefore, we are applying for a $500.00 grant provided through the county, to help offset these

incurred costs.

We are very excited to be participating in Provincial High School Basketball and would genuinely

appreciate any support provided.

Sincerely,

P

Ken Gerlinsky,

Principal, Ashmont Secondary
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